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Dear Members of the Standards of Conduct Committee,

As we watch the unfolding events that led to the Jan 6th insurrection we must all do whatever is possible to
eradicate big money from our elections. So I am writing in favor of limiting fund raising abilities so that we have a
level playing field here in Hawaii.

Mahalo
Charlotte OBrien

PO Box 886
Haiku, HI 96708
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